
All-electronic tolling is coming to the Bay Bridge 
by Summer 2020. This means that cash will no 
longer be accepted for toll payment. 

Changes are coming  
to the Bay Bridge!  

All tolls will be collected electronically via:

Learn more and get your E-ZPass 
on Thursday, March 26, 2020

When:
Where:

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

Queen Anne’s County Library (Centreville) 
121 South Commerce Street
Centreville, Maryland 21617

Visit mdta.maryland.gov/cashless-tolling for 
more information and to learn about other 
opportunities to get your E-ZPass.


